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Product/Process Change Notification 
< End of life, BEAD Inductor: B-01-AT > 

 
Date:                                     ID Number (MMDDYY): PCN-033123-AXG  

Affected 
Products 

BEAD Inductor: B-01-AT (KEMET P/N : UDLB00001AT000) 

Change Discontinuation of BEAD Inductor B-01-AT (KEMET P/N : UDLB00001AT000) 

Justification 
and Benefits 

 
Last time order can be placed by October 31, 2023, so kindly ask for last time buy 
order for future demand by that time. 
Alternative proposal by same series is B-01-ATF (KEMET P/N : UDLB00001ATF00). 
 

Effective Date 
and 
Identification 

  
EOL effective April 30, 2024. 
The Last time orders can be placed by October 31, 2023, and expected delivery is by 
the March 31, 2024 
PN: B-01-AT, Tape & Reel is discontinued and replaced by B-01-ATF, Ammo- 
packing.  
 

For General 
Information 
Contact 

 
<Akira Genshin> 
<Assistant Manager, Distribution Promotion G, MSABG> 
ph:+81-3-3515-9260 
E-mail: akira.genshin@yageo.com   
 

 

KEMET Electronics Corporation Business Confidential:   

This notification is Business Confidential and should not be reproduced, copied, or shared with 
a third party without the express written permission of KEMET Electronics Corporation. 

 
 


